
 
 
 
 

June 4, 2020 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Mr. Michael Dougherty, Executive Director 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High Street SE 
Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
RE: Notice of Transfer of Control of CenturyLink Public Communications, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink from 

Embarq Corporation to Inmate Calling Solutions, LLC d/b/a ICSolutions 
 
Dear Mr. Dougherty: 
 
Please accept this letter as notification that Inmate Calling Solutions, LLC d/b/a ICSolutions (“ICSolutions”) 
Embarq Corporation (“Embarq”) and CenturyLink Public Communications, Inc. (“CPCI”) have entered into 
a transaction whereby ICSolutions will acquire from Embarq 100 percent of the stock of CPCI.  As a result 
of the transaction, CPCI will become a wholly-owned direct subsidiary of ICSolutions.   
 
The transaction in large part consists of ICSolutions agreeing to take over the contracts and operational 
responsibility for the vast majority of CPCI’s correctional facility contracts, which are not regulated by the 
Commission.  Because ICSolutions is already a subcontractor for all of CPCI’s Oregon contracts, its 
customers are already very familiar and have worked with ICSolutions and vice versa.  Thus, other than 
changing the name of CPCI post-closing (of which customers will be notified), the transaction will in no 
way affect CPCI’s customers or the services they receive. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this notice should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or 
via email to swarren@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon R. Warren 
 
Sharon R. Warren 
Consultant 
 
cc: Ken Dawson (via Email) - ICS 
tms: ORx2001 
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